



Dear Chamber Members:

February 17, 2023

The Greater Kitsap Chamber Visitor Center is pleased to inform you of our partnership with Spring Hill Press, to produce the 2023 edition of our area street map. This map will be a 2' x 3' size in full color including member advertising around the border of the map. The map itself will be produced digitally, allowing both the legibility and accuracy to meet high quality standards.

Representatives from Spring Hill Press will be contacting members beginning on February 20, 2023 with delivery of the maps to the Chamber office in May 2023. Advertising opportunities are available to Chamber member businesses. Spring Hill Press will produce all artwork for the ads at no cost to the client and will present proof copies prior to publication to ensure accuracy. Each advertiser will receive one complimentary copy of the map and the Visitor Center will distribute the maps as requested by advertisers, visitors, residents, etc.

Spring Hill Press continues to offer Online Maps that display your advertising until the next edition. Go to www.springhillpress.net to view samples. Spring Hill Press will also provide the Chamber a link that will take web visitors to the online map. Users can select any category of interest and advertiser(s) within that category will be displayed with their contact information and location. Users may click on the link to the advertiser's website or when the page is viewed on a smart phone, users may click on their business phone number and it will auto-dial that advertiser. All at no extra cost!

The Greater Kitsap Chamber Visitor Center is the best source of community information and receives many requests for maps, information & relocation packets each month. A good City/County map is a primary request from inquiries. This map will allow member businesses to put their name, product or service in front of a large audience of interested people. For any questions pertaining to this project, you are welcome to call Spring Hill Press at 1-800-627-8141 or the Chamber office at (360) 692-6800.

Sincerely,

David Emmons President/CEO

Greater Kitsap Chamber

Don Matthews General Manager Spring Hill Press